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I-405 Sepulveda Pass Improvements Project Construction Notice

	I-405 Sepulveda Pass Improvements Project Construction Notice
Installation of Girders
Sepulveda Boulevard will be closed in both directions between Montana Avenue and Church Lane starting at 10:00 p.m., Friday, September 20, 2013 through 5:00 a.m., Monday, September 23, 2013. The closure is required so that heavy equipment can be staged to begin installation of girders for the northbound Sunset off-ramp, which is now under construction. Other than the already closed northbound I-405 Sunset Boulevard off-ramp, no other ramps will be closed. For detour information, maps and additional project information, please click here.
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